Montgomery Township Newsletter - Fall 2023 (September)

Open PDF below to read more about:

- Pedestrian Safety Education Campaign and Improvements
- Flu Vaccine Clinics
- Storm Preparedness Tear-out Page

Montgomery Township Newsletter - Fall 2023 2.18 MB



ANOTHER WONDERFUL SUMMER

We hope you enjoyed your summer and are excited for the start of the new school year. As everyone settles into a new morning routine, please take a few extra minutes for your commute and be extra aware of students headed to school. Earlier the year we started a pedestrian and bicycle safety initiative focused on educating everyone on making our roads safer. In August, we cut the ribbon on the main phase of improvements along Orchard Rd. that make it safer for pedestrians to access our Municipal Center and library.

More work is taking place across our community to make intersections safer for pedestrians and bicycles. Take a few moments to review the safety tips we've shared with your families.

activities, including our Community Picnic where we thanked our local fire and emergency volunteers. We gathered at Veterans Park for ice cream



and music, recognizing everyone who gives back to Montgomery. At the end of June, we hosted our annual fireworks which had the highest attendance with a tertific band. Thank you to our sporsors who made the event possible, as well as our police and township staff who helped organize the logistics for a wonderful evening.

busy this summer with carties or Joseph of all ages and the return of Movie Night under the stars that was enjoyed by Patricia Taylor Todd families

Fall is right around the comer and we would like to remind you that hurricane season runs through theend of November. Historically some of the heaviest storms in our area have happened late in the season, so now is a good time to clean

from your yard and check that your sump pump is working.

We look forward to seeing you at an upcoming community event including Trunk or Treat and A Return to Art in October.

Mayor Devra Keenan Our Parks & Recreation Department was Deputy Mayor Neena Singh Dennis Ahn

STORM PREPAREDNESS PAGE 4

Montgomery Municipal Center, 100 Community Drive, Skillman, NJ 08558 (908) 359-8211 - MontgomeryNJ gov - @InMontgomeryNJ